
 

 

DPW COMMITTEE  

4-4-18 

 

Members Present: Todd Talaski, Jerald Ignash and Kenneth Rathje 

Others Present: Troy Hartz and Jamie Learman 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 

Troy Hartz and the committee interviewed the following four candidates for the DPW 

Maintenance position: 

6:00 p.m. Troy Benitez 

6:15 p.m. Dustin Weidman 

6:30 p.m. John Lackie 

7:00 p.m. Matthew Pryor 

 

After discussion with Troy Hartz, the committee was all in favor of recommending Matthew Pryor 

to the Council to hire. 

 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jamie Learman, Office Administrator / Clerk                                          Todd Talaski, Chairperson 


